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October 10, 2012 
 
        
Gary Evers, Esq. 
Shapiro & Zielke LLP 
12550 West Frontage Road, Ste. 200 
Burnsville MN 55337 
 
VIA EMAIL: gevers@logs.com  
 
Re: Order to Remove or Repair at 877 Wilson Avenue  
 
Dear Mr. Evers: 
 
This is to confirm that on October 9, 2012 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 
Legislative Hearing Officer recommended continuing the above-referenced matter to Tuesday, 
October 23, 2012 at 9:00 a.m. in Room 330 City Hall for update on what the Bank’s intention is 
for the property. 
 
The City Council Public Hearing is scheduled for Wednesday, November 7, 2012 at 5:30 p.m. in 
Room 300 Council Chambers. 
 
If you have any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8563. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
MV 

 

Mai Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
 
cc: Steve Magner (email) 
 Joe Yannarelly (email) 
 Amy Spong (email) 
 Christine Boulware (email) 
 Vicki Sheffer (email) 
 Stephanie Nelson, snelson@logs.com 
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